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April 12,2013

VIA EMAIL

to: Diana (itchinq, Planning assisiant/ Department of city Planning/
414!.!rtc! jlq Olac ty. grg

Cc: The Honolable Bill Ro6€ndahl, councilm€mb€r 1lh Dislrici, city of Los Angeles
coun ei Lttran. rosellda[@laeitv.o ro
cD11 Counciltnember Elect illke Bonln |llle.booro@lac ty.org
The Honorabl€ Paul Koretz, Counciltnemb€r, sfr District, city of Los Angeles
paul.kole!@r acN.ora

RE: I'4ARTIN CADILLAC PROJECT DEIR SCOPING COMMENTS ENV 2012-3063-EIR

At the .egula.ly schedrled Board meeting h€ld April9, 3013, the ltlar Vista Community
Councll adopted the tollowing policy motion and scoping comnents unanimously:

The Project is out-of-scale and out oicharacler wlth the current Community Plan and will cause
excessjve cumulative negative impact on the health/ safety, traffc and infrastructure of west Los
Angele's and the neighboring communities like Mar Vista, we request that priorto the City
Planning Commission, Planning Department or their Advisory Agenci€s issuing any approvals or
recommendation of approvals regarding the l"lartin Pro.lect (and its proposed Tract l'lap
adjustments and zoning variances) that the Planning Department reconsider the proposed
Project's impacts to the surrounding West Los Angeles and Mar vista area and adjacent
communities in relation to CEQA; Community Redevelopment Agency guidelines; and the
community Plan for the area.

The lvlar vista community council is outraged that the traffic consultant's proposed intersections
study, presented at the scoping meeting held April 3, 2013 for the llartin Cadillac project,
essentially stopped at the 10 freeway.

The traffic study completed by an independent consultant on the now defunct Bundy village
. project demonstrated unmistakably that traffic impacts of major development projects on the

Olympic coridor in west tos Angeles do extend south beyond the 1O to in€lude I'larVista

The Mar Vista Community Counciltherefor stresses any proposed project traffic study prepared
for Case Number ENV 2012-3063-EIR, ihe l"lartin Cadillac proj€ct located at 12101 W. Olympic
Blvd., W€st Los Angeles cannot be deemed adequate or compleie under CEQA unless i! includes
the following intersections:

Bundy/Centlnela @ Gateway/OP Bl; Pearl; National; Venice; Washlngton Pl; Palms
ilclaughlin/Barrington @ National; Palms; Venice
National @ Sawtelle; Sepulveda
Plco @ Sawtelle; Sepulveda
Palms @ Sepulv€da
S€pulveda @ Venice

flvcc notes the study should additionally include the impacts of Expo trains on delays to the
traffic flow at the Barrington grade level Expo crossing.

I|VCC further maintains the DEIR cannol be adequate or complete under CEQA unless the
cumulative regional 

'mpacts 
upon tratric and infrastructure [el€ctricity, water, sewerage, parks,

schools, police, fire and other public s€rvicesl of existing and proposed projects aiong the Pico
and olympic corridors-including existing and proposed development prolects in western santa
Monica and Beverly Hills-are studied and evaluat€d.
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